
                             

 
 
   

 

Safer Taylor Street 
Pedestrian Safety Project 

FYI 

Public information contact:  Grace L. Moore, San Francisco Public Works 628-271-2246 or grace.moore@sfdpw.org 
24-hour emergency contact: Esquivel Grading & Paving, Inc. 415-354-4870 or horacio@esquivel-gp.com 
Sign up to receive construction updates at: www.sfpublicworks.org/safer-taylor-street 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

Construction Schedule 
March 2022 through March 2024 

 
Project Team:  San Francisco Public Works in partnership 
with the San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency.   
 

Project Limits: Taylor Street bewteen Turk Street and Ellis Street 
 
Project benefits:  The project will enrich the experience for residents, businesses and visitors, making the area 
safer and more attractive for pedestrians, motorists and Muni riders in the neighborhood.   
 

Project highlights:  The scope of work will include sidewalk widening, curb bulb-outs, new traffic signals, upgraded 
striping at crosswalks and streetscape amenities.   

Construction Begins Soon! 

Construction impacts:  Work will have some impacts on 
traffic and parking.  Sidewalk access will also be 
impacted. The contractor will take steps necessary to 
minimze the impact of construction.  
 
Please allow extra travel time during construction work 
hours. Also, please be sure to check the posted “No 
Parking/Tow Away” signs (posted on construction 
barricades) for precise work hours because they may 
vary depending on the construction task and location.  
 

Note: Cars can be towed at the owners expense if 
parked within work areas posted with valid "No 

Parking/ Tow Away" signs. 

Quick Build safety improvements implemented in Summer 
2019, including signal timing adjustments, intersection 
daylighting and enhanced crosswalk and intersection striping 
were implemented while the team continued to coordinate 
among the various city agencies to finalize detailed design and 
construction plans. 
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